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June 4th, 2012 
 
 
Miss Kristen Walli 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319, 26th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto ON   M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Madame: 
 
 
Re:       Hydro 2000 Inc. Board Staffs and VECC Reply Submission 

 2012 EDR Application EB-2011-0326 
 
 
Hydro 2000 is submitting both Reply Submission via e-mail to Board Secretary, Board 
Staffs and VECC. 
 
Hydro 2000 will send by courier 2 hard copies and 2 electronics. 
   
 
 
If more information is needed, please do not hesitate to contact me at 613-679-4093. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
René C. Beaulne 
Manager 
 

mailto:jghydro2000@hawk.igs.net

